
From: Emery, Andy  
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2017 8:30 AM 
To: Cruz, Adolfo <AdCruz@riversideca.gov>; Lara, Mario <MLara@riversideca.gov> 
Cc: Withers, Lee <lwithers@riversideca.gov>; Sramala, Alisa <ASramala@riversideca.gov> 
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Sand bags and hay roll for mud 

 
Adolfo, Mario, 
I want to pass along the following positive emails from a resident at the base of Mt. Rubidoux. Mr. Smith 
stopped me and Jacob yesterday morning as we were assessing the condition of the mountain. Mr. Smith 
requested some follow-up to the work that Parks completed near his property over a year ago. Jacob 
returned to the site later in the day, met with Mr. Smith and provided an assessment of the straw bales 
and sandbags that remain in place on the mountain, within the park, above his property. The two of them 
agreed that the straw bales were in good shape with evidence that the bales were doing their job by 
allowing silts to drop out while letting water flow through; no further adjustments were needed. 
Andy. 
 
From: Jeffrey Smith 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 9:56 AM 
To: Emery, Andy 
Subject: [External] Re: Sand bags and hay roll for mud 

 
Hi Andy and Jacob, I talked with you in the car by the park this morning. Thank you for stopping by this 

afternoon and taking a look at the hay roll. I know you’re very busy with this next storm and I appreciate your 

time.  

 

Jeff Smith 

 

 
From: Jeffrey Smith  
To: "aemery@riversideca.gov"   
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 4:19 PM 
Subject: Sand bags and hay roll for mud 
 
Hi Andrew, 1st I wanted to thank you for coming over to my home to look to see how we can stop the mud from 

washing down the hill. The house with a postcard view of the cross and of course July 4th. I wanted to see who 

I would tell about the sand bags being replaced with more bags. My wife and I have started taking some but we 

didn't want to take too many sharing with everyone. Now it’s been some time and each day is closer to the start 

of rain of 2016. Is there any good news about above my property? 

 

Again thank for your support and making Riverside a wonderful place to live. 

 

Jeff Smith 
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